
 

 

Dear Riverview Parents, 

The school year is going well, and the students are starting to hit their stride!  We fell it 
has been a terrific start and we hope you feel the same.  Below are a few important 
pieces of information for this week: 

1. State of the District Report - At this month's board meeting, we presented the 
annual State of the District report.  This report provides a summary of the District, 
our strengths, stretches, accolades and goals for the year across all aspects of 
the system.  Feel free to look at it!  However, the bottom line is this:  Even though 
we are always striving to be better, Riverview is a truly a GREAT place for 
students.  We love it and we hope you feel the same!  The 2022-2023 State of 
the District Report is located on the front page of the District website and on 
the Superintendent's page as well.   

2. District Calendar - We have updated the District Calendar to show color-coded 
events at all three schools on a monthly basis. This is an easy way to plan for the 
many District events we offer.  We hope this will be useful to all families, and 
especially those with students in multiple schools.  We have some wonderful 
events on the horizon (including homecoming week), so please utilize this new 
feature as you see fit.  We hope to see you at one of our many upcoming events 
(please note that all of our athletics are still located on our Riverview Athletics 
website).   

3. Raider Store - As we publicized earlier, we now have a Raider Store.  Usually, 
shipping takes a couple of weeks, but they are a bit backlogged at the start of the 
school year.  Please be patient.  There is still a 25% grand opening discount, so 
get on and purchase some great Riverview gear!  

4. Raider Pride - All Riverview students are expected to represent themselves, 
their families, and their school with the greatest of respect and pride when in our 
communities and beyond.  We teach this in school and have high expectations 
for our students outside of school as well.  Please talk to your children about this 
at home and we will continue to work together to ensure that our young people 
are respectful, responsible and represent the very best of all of us! 

That's all for this week. Please enjoy the remainder of the week and continue to stay 
happy, peaceful, and safe. 

Go Raiders! 

Sincerely, 

The Riverview Administration 

https://filecabinet.eschoolview.com/8AC2C2A6-ED1D-4182-BA3B-DD761EF4B0D7/f634265a-72c0-46d2-a918-6fa50ee995ca.pdf
https://filecabinet.eschoolview.com/8AC2C2A6-ED1D-4182-BA3B-DD761EF4B0D7/f634265a-72c0-46d2-a918-6fa50ee995ca.pdf
https://www.rsd.k12.pa.us/protected/MasterCalendar.aspx?dasi=&e=&g=&vs=13&d=&
https://riverviewathletics.org/
https://riverviewathletics.org/
https://sideline.bsnsports.com/schools/pennsylvania/oakmont/riverview-high-school

